
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

21st September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 12 Information Evening 
 
We are really pleased with how the Year 12 students have settled into sixth form life at Corby Technical 
School, they are displaying a very positive attitude towards their studies and have adapted well to the 
change from studying at GCSE level up to A level. 
 
I would like to invite you to a Parent Information evening on Wednesday 3rd October at 6.00pm in the 
George Weston Theatre.  The session will be an opportunity for you to meet Mr Williamson and Miss Shran 
who are both tutors for the Year 12 students.   Mrs Arnold will also make a short presentation regarding 
our expectations of students and how you can support your child during their time in sixth form and 
looking ahead to post 18 options. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to school reception before Friday 28th September. 
 
I hope you will be able to attend this important meeting, if you have any question please contact Mrs 
Arnold at larnold@corbytechicalschool.org . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 
 

 
REPLY SLIP: 
 
I will/will not be attending the Year 12 Parent Information Evening (delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Name of Student: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. (printed please) 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer’s signature 
 
Date: ………………………………………………………………………………. 

mailto:larnold@corbytechicalschool.org

